
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform  that the results of the Class IX Common Entrance Examination will be declared 

on Saturday, March 22, 2025. 

 

The eagerly awaited results will be available on the school notice board and online portal. Students are 

encouraged to check their performance and celebrate their achievements! 

 

We wish all the candidates the best of luck! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


